SHAME ON

FORT LOUDON MEDICAL

For Desecration of the American
Way of Life

Shame on Fort Loudon Medical, witch is a facility of Covenant Health, for contributing to the erosion of area
standards tor East Tennessee Carpenters. Mid-South Carpenters Regional Council has a labor dispute with The
Wakefield Corp. which ts a subcontractor currently working on a Covenant Health Jobsite. The Wakefield
Corp. does not meet area labor standards, including providing or fully paying for family healthcare for all of its
carpenter craft employvees. The Wakefield Corp also has a record of using unscrupulous Labor Brokers who
exploit undocumented workers.

Mid-South Carpenters Regional Council objects to substandard employers like Wakefield working in the
community. In our opinion the community ends up paying the tab for employee health care and for taxes not
being paid by undocumented workers. These actions tend to lower general community standards, thereby
encouraging crime and other social ills.

Mid-South Carpenters Regional Council believes that Covenant Health has an obligation to the community to
see that area labor standards are met for construction work performed on their jobs.

PLEASE CALL COVENANT HEALTH AT (865) 531-5555 AND TELL THEM THAT YOU WANT
THEM TO DO ALL THEY CAN TO CHANGE THIS SITUATION AND SEE THAT AREA LABOR
STANDARDS ARE MET FOR THEIR CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS.

The members and families of the Mid-South Carpenters Regional Council thank you for your support.
Call (888) 234-2990 for further information.

WE ARE NOT URGING ANY WORKER TO REFUSE TO WORK NOR ARE WE URGING ANY SUPPLIER TO REFUSE TO DELIVER GOODS.




